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DEPARTMENT OF BOTANY

STEWART SCIENCE COLLEGE, CUTACK
Date: - 19.12.2020

All members of Staff and-Students of Botany Department are
hereby informed to join and actively participate in a Webinar on
21.12.2020 at 12:25 pm on the Topic “Morphological Variation and
Biological Importance of Angiospermic Seeds”, delivered by Student
Speaker  Ms. Sangita Biswal of +3 3 ¥r (5" Sem.), Botany Honours.

You are all informed to join the webinar 5 minutes before with
the link shared in the respective Honours Group by Mrs. Sasmita Pati,
lecturer in Botany and Seminar — in - charge.
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